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Thursday 17th October 2019 
 
 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
    Outdoor Classroom Day: Thursday 24th October 2019 
 
 
Next Thursday 24th October, DJS will be taking part in Outdoor Classroom Day. This will be the last day of term 
for children as the Friday is an INSET day.   
 
The children will be given the opportunity to take their learning out of the classroom and into the school grounds 
or local community. It was a great success last year and evidence shows that learning outdoor benefits many 
areas including: working as part of a team, increasing motivation and reducing anxiety.  
 
To ensure that the children get the most out of the event, it will be a non-school uniform day. We have some 
great activities planned and as we will be getting outside no matter the weather, we recommend that the 
children wear old clothes and wellies or old trainers as they may get wet or muddy. They will also need a coat.  
  
Thank you for your support. 
 
Joy Painting 
Outdoor Learning Leader  
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